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Campers must arrive to 4-H Camp with proof of a negative PCR test

taken within the previous three days. This can be facilitated

through 4-H Camp and Diligent Urgent Care (supported through the

campers health insurance) or through the campers’ own healthcare

providers. After the test, campers are expected to follow CDC

recommendations and  limit contacts and exposure as much as

possible Pre-Camp.
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a text blockCOVID-19 Prevention and Mitigation

Policies for Summer 2021

 

Upon arrival, campers will also undergo a health screening

and rapid test conducted by Diligent Urgent Care supported

by the campers’ insurance. Parents must remain in cars for

car side drop-off. Campers showing any symptoms or illness

before arrival are required to stay home.

 

Masks will be worn anytime that campers in separate

cabin pods are mingling with each other and

significant outdoor distance can not be assured.

 

a text blockThese policies are dictated by guidance from the New Jersey Department of

Health and Rutgers University. As summer approaches and that guidance

evolves, the below policies may be updated or amended.

 

Campers will be assigned to a cabin pod for their session. In addition

to living in the cabin with this group, the cabin pod will also eat

meals together and engage in any activities where outdoor social

distance can’t be guaranteed.
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The goal of the above precautions is to lower and control the

risk of infection and transmission as much as possible. 

 Of course, no combination of policies can remove risk at Camp

entirely.  


